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15th March 2021
RE. TOPIC HOMEWORK
Dear Parents,
Following on from our topic on ‘The Great Fire of London’, we have been learning about London itself.  For homework this week please could your child do some research on London as a place. 
Please note that the focus for this task is geography rather than history i.e. it should be about London as a city rather than being about the Great Fire itself. 
You can focus on London in general or one landmark in particular. 
Work can be presented in any of the usual ways – as a poster, a leaflet, on the computer etc. It can be as simple or as detailed as you wish! 
Hand-in date is next Tuesday please (23rd March).
Many thanks! 
Miss Platt 



PS It would also be helpful if you could let us know whether or not your child has ever been to London! 
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